Ladysmith

Secondary School

PO Box 190, 710-6" Avenue, Ladysmith, B.C. V9G 1A2 Telephone (250) 245-3043 Fax (250) 245-4333

February 28th, 2024
To Whom It May Concern,
Hello,

I am writing to celebrate the success of the Ladysmith Secondary School Improv team. This year, our
seniors came together and through hard work placed first in the online Wildcard: competing against thirty
teams from across Canada. This gives us the opportunity to compete in the Canadian Improv Games,
National Tournament from March 27th to 31st. We will be travelling to Ottawa to perform at the National
Arts Centre, Canada’s Theatre.

You may remember last year when we placed first at the Island Regionals. And through the cumulative
support of our community we were able to raise the funds necessary to travel to the Nationals in a very
short time, winning third in Canada. This year we are in a similar position, and we ask for your support in
our goal of competing in Ottawa again this year.

We are putting on a benefit show on March 7th, with a silent auction with items curated by donation. For
private fundraising we have an online donation page with SchoolCashOnline, where a user can select the
School and initiative of LSS Improv. This will generate a tax receipt. We are trying to meet our
fundraising goal of $16 000. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ladysmith Secondary Improv
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